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Dear	Praying	Friends,	
	
	 Praise	the	Lord	for	His	continual	guidance	and	provision	for	us	and	the	ministry	here	
in	Brazil!	In	our	main	church	services	we	have	been	encouraged	to	have	some	first-time	
visitors	recently.	The	kids’	Sunday	School	is	always	well	attended	with	as	many	children	as	
we	can	handle	effectively.	As	usual,	the	attendance	for	the	adult	service	has	been	very	small,	
but	we	have	had	some	visitors	there	as	well	and	trust	the	Lord	to	do	a	work	in	their	hearts.	
	
	 With	our	midweek	Teen	service,	I	recently	made	a	way	for	them	to	submit	spiritual	
questions	anonymously	so	that	I	could	deal	with	them	in	our	services.	I	have	been	very	
pleased	and	challenged	by	the	depth	of	the	questions	that	they	struggle	with.	The	questions	
have	included	topics	such	as	the	origin	of	evil,	end	times,	Christian	living,	as	well	as	
interpretations	of	certain	passages	they	have	found	difficult..	It	is	a	blessing	to	know	that	
they	are	thinking	for	themselves	and	want	answers!	
	

We	will	not	be	able	to	take	a	furlough	this	year	as	we	had	hoped.	However,	we	were	
able	to	take	a	very	quick	trip	the	States	in	May	to	restock	on	some	needed	supplies	and	do	
some	routine	medical	checkups.	We	enjoyed	a	few	days	with	family	as	we	were	able	to	
attend	Omar’s	brother’s	wedding	as	well!	
	
	 Several	churches	have	asked	for	an	updated	family	photo	and	so	we	have	taken	a	
new	photo	and	it	is	available	by	request	or	on	our	website.	(www.schrocks2brazil.com)	
	
	 We	thank	the	Lord	for	your	faithful	prayers	and	support	of	our	family	and	the	
ministry	God	has	for	us.	God	bless	each	of	you	as	you	serve	Him	in	the	places	He	has	for	you.	
	
	

God	Bless!				Omar	Schrock	and	Family,		
		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Rondonópolis,	Brazil		 	


